
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

According to the Dutch Personal Records Database, you are a British national and you have 

submitted a request in the past to vote in the Netherlands in the elections to the European 

Parliament.  

As you may be aware, the United Kingdom has expressed its intention to leave the European Union 

on 29 March 2019. This letter is to inform you of the consequence this will have for the request you 

have made to vote in the European Parliament elections in the Netherlands.  

If the United Kingdom leaves the European Union, the municipality where you are registered will 

cancel your registration for voting in the election of the members of the European Parliament. This 

means that you will not receive a voting pass for the elections held on 23 May 2019 if the United 

Kingdom leaves the European Union.  

Should you hold any other nationality of a Member State of the European Union, you may make a 

new request to vote in the European Parliament elections in the Netherlands based on that 

nationality. The registration form you should use for this purpose can be obtained from your 

municipal authority. The municipal authority must receive your request on 9 April 2019 at the 

latest. 

 

Should you have any questions about the contents of this letter, please contact the municipal 

authority by dialling [telephone number] or visiting [contact page URL]. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

[name] 

Mayor of [municipality] 

 


